
 
 
 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Infection Prevention & Control Policy 
 
Close contact services will be allowed to re-open from 12th April 2021.  Terri Pace had her 1st Covid19 Astrazeneca 
vaccine on 24.3.21 
 
Appointment Safety 

 Should I feel ill or have any symptoms of C0VlD-19, then I will immediately self-isolate for the required time. 
This could mean that your appointment is cancelled at short notice but it is done entirely for your own 
safety. I will do my best to find another qualified Makeup Artist available.  

 Likewise, if you or any of the people you live with feel ill or display any symptoms of COVlD-19 please advise 
me as soon as possible. I understand that it is very disappointing, especially if it’s for a special occasion, but 
unfortunately you will not be able to attend our appointment.  I will do my utmost to reschedule your 
appointment as soon as possible after the required 14 day isolation period has elapsed. 

 The World Health Organisation has listed some of the most common symptoms of COVID-19 as fever, dry 
cough, and tiredness. Other symptoms that are less common and may affect some patients include aches 
and pains, nasal congestion, headache, conjunctivitis, sore throat, diarrhoea, loss of taste or smell or a rash 
on skin or discoloration of fingers or toes. These symptoms may be mild and can begin gradually. 

 https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019/question-and-answers-hub/q-a-
detail/q-a-coronaviruses 

 
On the Day of Your Appointment 

 On my arrival I will wash my hands thoroughly in accordance with NHS recommendations. 
 You will be reminded to wash your hands on arrival and hand sanitiser will be available.  
 For weddings, appointments on location and group bookings, I will set up to maintain social distancing, 

observers or others present who are not having makeup on the day, will not be permitted in the makeup 
area. 

 I will use a Protective Face mask & Visor 
 All tools, products and equipment will be disinfected or sterilised for your safety, in between every client 

and at the end of the day. 
 I understand and will not be offended if you wish to wear disposable gloves during your makeup 

appointment should you wish to.  
 
I will do all that I can to make your appointment as safe, comfortable and enjoyable as possible. If you have any 
concerns or questions, please do let me know and I will do what I can to help. 
 
Coronavirus Legislation. 

 The opening up of public places following the COVID-19 outbreak is being supported by the NHS Test and 
Trace service. In line with other government guidance businesses are required by law to keep an accurate 
temporary record of visitors for 21 days and to assist NHS Test and Trace with requests for that data if 
needed for contact tracing and the investigation of local outbreaks. The government will work with relevant 
bodies to make the process for recording customers and visitors compliant with data protection legislation. 

 
All of these procedures have been implemented for your safety and mine. I will continue to take advice from the 
Government and the NHS regarding safe practice and make any further amendments as required. 
 

 
Thank you for your understanding and stay safe. 
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